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Comments & Updates  

1-WRENCH and BMX are teaming to secure a fleet of BMX bikes, parts, tools, and workstands 

for the WRENCH BMX program. Requests for quotes have gone out to include with the funding 

application.  Funding application has been submitted by registered mail. 

2-I have contacted Adrian Alphonso to help us start the flatland BMX clinics at North 

Centennial.  WASAC is wondering if we can come to help train their staff for summer BMX 

programming.  I am hoping that Adrian will be able to do this. As far as remuneration goes I am 

applying for funding for programming support. 

3- I have heard from Winnipeg Foundation and have provided them with all the new 

information they requested for the application for funding. We will hear by the end of May if 

we are successful. 

4-Funding requests are still being processed.  Kevin Hartle is drafting the Red Bull proposal for 

naming rights.  Still waiting for a written quote to be able to submit other funding applications. 

5-Not much luck with letters of support from politicians but they are at least answering now. 

6-Committee members are drafting a media release to be ready when we are successful with 

our funding pursuits and the start of the track construction. No progress to date. 

7-Pinawa KOM is planning on installing a BMX track-I understand this is no longer the case. 

8-Had a meeting at North Centennial on May 12, 2011-05-09 

***9-I would like to ask the board how to redirect some of the BMX funds to securing a 

shipping container pending the approval of the WRENCH BMX bike fleet program.  A shipping 
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container is approximately $4000 and would serve at first to securely contain the bike fleet 

then when the track is being built, it will possibly be buried into the start hill. 

 

 

 

Issues & Concerns  

I am concerned that if this takes off we may not have enough volunteers to help drive this 

forward but we will have to just take it as it comes. 

 

 

 


